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[bookmark: _GoBack]Has someone helped you have a positive experience of the health system?
Patient Experience Week is an opportunity to celebrate and acknowledge the ways that staff in health services can have a positive impact on the experience that consumers, carers and family members have of the health system.

If someone has helped you have a positive experience in the health system, why not complete one of these cards with their name and a note about what they did that made a difference? Then just either hand it to the staff member involved – or to another member of staff on the team. 

Saying thank you can lead to a 50 per cent increase in helpfulness[footnoteRef:1]! So by expressing your thanks for a job well done, you could be helping to make the health system just a bit better! [1:  https://hbr.org/2013/11/the-big-benefits-of-a-little-thanks ] 

[image: ]


2

image1.jpeg
(NS
Cads
5 “\."j&
@ ?3"\ o\
& ‘ c® X0
(\'\X‘J/ .
AV o cor™ g™
\ o™ («
e o‘\q"‘
d(\eSS'C R
W QW

F 3 et 5
patient Experience

)
] .. Week

Ifyou have had a pos|

why not let
Fill in this card and hand

know they made a differe!

that person know?

itive experience in this health service,

it to staff in the health service, so they

nce.

Pty

HEALTH CONSUMERS'
COUNCIL

www.hconc.org.au





image2.jpg
J

Patient Experience
Week

“Kindness, Connection, Community — see the Whole Person”
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